
Brendan Bernier has been part of the ASP since 4th grade… five long years now 
and he is such a great part of our program. “Lil Bernier” has grown up a lot since 

he has been coming to the youth center, and has created many great friendships 
here. He is a great role model for all of our ASP kids— polite, respectful, and FUN!  

Brendan loves hanging out, playing games, doing all of his homework, eating  
popcorn with Jayden and dancing to the music that only he hears in his head– 

even though his dancing is a little scary! 
Brendan has an amazing sense of humor and loves to joke around with everyone! 

We are so happy that Brendan is part of our ASP Family! 

Keep Being You Brendan, you’re pretty cool! 


